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16 December 2013

Mr. Godefroy Jordan
Executive Chairman
Starting Dot

Dear Mr. Godefroy Jordan:
Thank you for your letter dated 26 November 2013, regarding the Community Priority

Evaluation (CPE) of the .IMMO string. We have posted your letter to the New gTLD
Correspondence page (http://newgtlds.icann.org/en/program-status/correspondence).

In regards to your request that we forward your comments to the CPE Panel, we would like to
clarify that application comments and letters of support or opposition must be received
within 14 days of the respective application’s CPE invitation in order to be considered by the
CPE Panel. The CPE Panel will review publicly available information that has been received
within this window. If additional information is needed, the CPE Panel will issue Clarifying
Questions. Additional information on submitting application comments and letters of support
or opposition for CPE is available at (http://newgtlds.icann.org/en/applicants/cpe).

We hope that we have provided some clarification around the CPE process. For more
information, please view the CPE FAQs at (http://newgtlds.icann.prg/én/applicants/cpe/faqs—
3loct13-en.pdf), or submit your questions to New gTLD Customer Service at
newgtld@icann.org.

Sincerely,

At (WL

hristine A. Willett
Vice President, gTLD Operations
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